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Our Ref: A234198                                              Staff Contact: Gerard McCormack 
 
15 March 2021 
 
 
 Electronic Letter: portside14@gmail.com 
 
Dear Peter 
 

Official information request for correspondence from Cooney Lees Morgan to Council 

I refer to your official information request for feedback from Cooney Lees Morgan regarding 
the original easement including your proposed changes, in particular those discussed 
concerning Clause 10.  

The information requested has been refused in order to maintain Council’s legal 
professional privilege as set out in section 7 (2g) of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

I hope this information is helpful. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Aileen Lawrie  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE  
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